
Editorial
As most of our readers should know by now, 2002 marks the start of an exciting new era

for the AJAA, as CABI Publishing takes on the ownership and publication of the journal
from its founders, the Henry A Wallace Center for Agricultural & Environmental Policy at
Winrock International.

As you can see, we have already instituted some changes to the journal, in changing the
journal cover and changing slightly the layout of the articles.

However, we will be striving to maintain the very high standards attained by the journal
Editors during the first 16 years of its life.

We are delighted to announce that Bob Papendick is continuing as Editor of the AJAA
during 2002, where he will provide a useful continuity between the old and the new
publishers.

Both of us and our colleagues at CABI Publishing are delighted that the staff of the
Henry A Wallace Center for Agricultural & Environmental Policy at Winrock International
will continue to advise us on the scope and vision of the journal on an ad hoc basis.

Feedback is important to us during this time of change, so please let us know your
thoughts on the journal, and what you want from it (contact details below). In addition,
please submit your papers to us for publication (the Guide for Authors is printed at the back
of this issue, with a more detailed version available at http://www.cabi-publishing.org/
journals/ajaa), and continue to read and enjoy our journal.
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